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Overnight Ramp Closures at Butler Boulevard and San Pablo Road 
Rescheduled for July 14, July 17 and July 18 

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The overnight detours at the J. Turner Butler Boulevard (State 
Road 202) and San Pablo Road interchange previously scheduled to begin Tuesday 
night have been rescheduled for Thursday, July 14, Sunday, July 17 and Monday, July 
18. The closures are necessary to allow crews to complete paving and installation of 
pavement markings through the interchange.  
 
From 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. each night, intermittent road and ramp closures will be in place 
around the interchange. Drivers should follow posted detour signage, slow down and 
use caution when traveling through the construction zone. 
 
FDOT selected Watson Civil Construction, Inc. to complete this $12 million project in 
summer 2022, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
 
FDOT asks motorists to always obey the posted speed limit, do not drive distracted, 
never drive impaired and always buckle up! Let’s get everyone home. Learn more about 
Florida’s statewide initiative to reduce transportation-related crashes by visiting 
TargetZeroFL.com. 
 
Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app prior to their journey. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. 
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